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29th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

PGL Details and Reminders 

Our exciting residential trip to PGL at Windmill Hill is fast approaching and we hope the following points 
will help you and your child prepare for the trip. 

 If you have not returned the medical form this needs to be returned by Monday 2nd October at the 
latest.  Please include details of any medical conditions or medication required.  
 

 Also, we are missing a lot of NHS numbers and tetanus details from the forms that have been 
returned.  Please could these be provided by Monday 2nd October. 
 

 Please can you ensure that you label any medication you are sending with your child clearly with 
their name and the dosage/frequency required.  We will also need the medication listed on the 
medical form you have already returned to school.  If you wish to add any medication (e.g. Calpol in 
case of a headache) then please pop in to school and add it to the form.  
 

 Children can arrive at school on Monday any time up to 11.15am, so if you would like them to have 
a lie in then that is a good idea!  If you have to work, then please send them to school at the normal 
time.  
 

 On the day of departure pupils will have lunch as normal with the rest of the school.  If you would 
like you child to have a hot meal and they will be arriving later in the morning, please can you pre-
order the meal online.  If they are having a packed lunch please send it in a throw away plastic bag – 
we will not be taking lunch boxes with us! 
 

 The coach will be leaving school on Monday 9th October at  1pm, you are very welcome to come to 
the school to wave us goodbye! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Bjorck 
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